
	
	

Report	of	International	Development	Studies	Student	
Association	(IDSSA)	to	the	AUS	Council	(01/25/17)	

	
General	Updates	

• Office	hours	are	continuing	in	Leacock	541	with	times	TBD.	
	
Current	Projects	/	Events	

• The	IDSSA	is	offering	apparel	orders	for	students	in	the	IDS	program.	Information	on	
how	to	order	these	can	be	found	via	Facebook	or	through	the	Listserv	sent	out	on	
January	23rd.		

• The	Publications	Committee	is	meeting	to	accept	submissions	and	starting	to	form	the	
IDS	journal.	

	
Upcoming	Projects	/	Events	

• The	IDSSA	will	be	hosting	an	event	for	I-Week	called	“Let’s	Get	Quizzical”	in	which	
participants	are	tested	on	skill-based	questions	about	development	issues.	

• The	IDSSA	is	in	discussion	about	hosting	a	possible	conference	for	all	students	in	late	
March	that	will	be	an	interdisciplinary	critical	conference	on	development	and	have	
themed	panels	on	each	of	the	four	IDS	streams.	More	information	on	this	will	come	in	
future	meetings.	

• The	IDSSA	has	been	invited	to	attend	the	61st	Commission	on	the	Status	of	Women	
Youth	Forum	at	the	UN	headquarters	in	New	York	City	in	March.	

	
The	next	meeting	of	the	IDSSA	is	scheduled	for	Thursday,	January	26th	from	5:30PM	–	7:00PM	
in	the	IDSSA	office	(Leacock	541).	
	
Respectfully	Submitted,	
	
Nicholas	Milum	
VP	External,	IDSSA	
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